From: kathy newton </ -

Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 9:42 AM
To: Jeffries, Shane- FS, Prineville, OR <A Jeffries2 @usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Lemon Creek proposal

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov
Our forest is overused and over loved. You go up in the forest and you see no deer, no elk just lots of
people and traffic. The roads for washboard and there's trash everywhere. How do you think your
Forrester will be able to keep up with more people and more problems. I'm very concerned about
the fire danger too with more people with more usage. | hope you reconsider this proposal. Thank
you for your time long time resident Kathy Newton





